
June 23, 1995 

Memorandum for Members, Committee on Land and Personal Rights 

From: Marian Aldan-Pierce, Vice Chair 

Re: Additional written testimony on Article XII. 

Attached is additional written testimony on Article XI1 received from one of the 
witnesses at the public hearing on Friday, June 16, 1995. We have now received the additional 
testimony that was mentioned at the hearing. We have also given all the witnesses an 
opportunity to correct their testimony, and all of them have done so. 

The Committee members have received: 

(1) the transcript of the hearing with all the exhibits handed out at the hearing attached 

(2) supplemental testimony from Rex Kosack 

(3) supplemental testimony from Ted Mitchell 

The materials from the initial public hearing are now complete and the reporter will number the 
pages of all the materials received so that the record is complete. 


